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We celebrated World Book Day on Thursday. It was great to 
see so many students dressed as their favourite characters 
from fiction. It was great to welcome Scrooge, Snow White, 
The Mad Hatter and wizards to our school.  There were even 
two Fantastic Mr Fox! Fulham FC sent us  a video from some 
of their players, which highlighted the importance of reading 
for enjoyment, for finding out information and how important it 

is for our 
daily lives. 
World book Day is always a fun event and I 
would like to thank our parents and carers 
for helping our students with their 
magnificent costumes.                Mr Juckes 

Class of the Week 
Congratulations! 

8SB 
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Phonics Lessons 
This week, in a Phase 3 Phonic group, we looked at tricky words. 
Tricky words are different from phonics sounds because we cannot 
sound them out. We need to memorise all the words instead. This is 
what makes them tricky! However, there were some students who 
managed to read and write the tricky words correctly.  

 
 
Can your child read and write 
these words? 

Now find and mark the words inside the box. 
 
Good luck!    

Miss K Wawrzyniak    
 
 

 

After School Clubs 

3.30-4.15pm 

To Achieve  Working Together www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Tuesdays  

Football 

ICT 

Drama 

Anime 

Thursdays 

Art 

Bikes 

Table Tennis 

Dodgeball 

Yoga & Movement 

Black Cultural Archives 
Last Wednesday one of our Year 13 students 
had an exciting opportunity to visit the Black 
Cultural Archives in Brixton's Windrush 
Square. As part of his extended project 
qualification, Mr Juckes arranged for Djibril to 
examine some of the material held in the 
archive to further his understanding of the 
civil rights movement in this country.  Ms 
McNie and Ms Lisa accompanied Djibril and 
after signing several forms we were admitted 
to the Reading Room. We were able to 
examine many of the newspaper reports 
about the Brixton riots in 1981 and took notes about items of 
interest. It was a great opportunity to look at some primary 
sources to help build his research project and we look forward to 
seeing the finished report in the near future. 

Ms McNie  


